
Year R Summer Term 

Dear Parent / Carers,  

Can you believe it is the end of Term Six and we are        
beginning our Summer break?  

We have been busy preparing your child for the exciting 
move into Year One. We have completed a topic called 

‘Moving on’, where we have celebrated all of the things that 
we are great at and have been thinking about the exciting 

things ahead!  

We are so proud of the progress each and every child has 
made over this very strange year and although we shall miss 
them all, we know that they will have a wonderful year with 

their new teachers. Well done Gold and Silver Class. 

We would like to wish you all a wonderful Summer break. 

Mrs Adams, Mrs Barton and Mrs Heckley-Smith. 

Have a wonderful safe summer! 

In Term Six we had a visit from the RNLI to talk to us about 
being safe on the beach. Remember to swim somewhere safe 

and always with a grown up. Look for the red and yellow flags to 
swim safely when the life guards are there. We talked about 
inflatables on the sea. Try not to take them to the beach, if 

you have one make sure that a grown up has a string attached 
to the inflatable and then tied securely to the grown up. We 

saw a teddy with the rope tied to his arm to remind us of this. 

We talked about things you need at the beach, such as sun 
cream, shade, water and a phone. If you see someone in trouble 
a grown up will call 999. Look for the information signs on the 

beach so that you can tell the coastguard where you are. 

We also talked about not playing near cliffs. 

We loved the teddy bears who showed us how to be safe. 

Whenever we have visitors at Queenborough, they are always 
so impressed with our children. Reception, you sat so           

beautifully and asked really thoughtful questions.                  
We are super proud of you.  

Can you tell your grown ups what you have remembered?  

Have a wonder Summer, we can’t wait to hear about your       
adventures when you return to school in September! 

 

Miss O’Connor and Mrs Crouch have been to visit 
Reception this Term to read them stories. This 
was so lovely! They also introduced some very 

exciting topics for Year One. It has been          
wonderful for the children to meet them. 

They would love to hear about your Summer    
holidays. You can post pictures, writing or photos 
on Tapestry to share when the exciting journey 

into Year One begins! 

 

We have now covered all of our sounds from 
our phonics sessions in Reception, the      

children have done so well! 

Don’t forget to keep practising the sounds as 
well as the tricky words in your little pots 

over the Summer holidays, ready for       
Year One! 

You can revisit sounds, play games and   
download resources for phase 2 and 3 here. 

https://letters-and-sounds.com/ 

Super Sports stars! 

We were so amazed at the sporting 
skills, shown by our Reception children, 
during their Sports Day. Not only did 
they all try their best, but they were 
such fantastic team players, cheering 
for their friends and showing amazing 

perseverance!  

They were all Superstars! 

 

https://www.123rf.com/photo_14851930_smiling-sunshine.html

